Rodriguez, Lisa

From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 11:52 AM

To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL

Subject: FW: Planned Public Forums & State Law Impact

From: Joseph ReynoldsmT
Sent: Friday, August 27, 51 C+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners <ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Planned Public Forums & State Law Impact

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

You should know that Sept 1 the Pandemic Exception for Public Meetings reverts to regular rules. Meetings must be in-
person.

There are details about quorum, etc. But change is coming.

Joseph Reynolds

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





